System Council U-4 Special Bulletin



Iune 6, 2011

10% Reduction in Medical Premium Contributions

On June 3, 2011, the Joint Healthcare Advisory Committee reached and signed a Stipulation of Agreement to reduce medical premium contributions by 10% across the board for our Bargaining Unit Members effective July 1, 2011.

Bargaining Unit employees participating in the health care plan will realize this biweekly reduction. Employees currently enrolled in the Open Access Plus Plan as "employee plus family" will have the potential to reach an annual savings of \$513.50.

Your System Committee would like to thank everyone for their continuous efforts in living a healthier life style. We encourage each participant in the health care plan to continue to take advantage of all the health and wellness programs available to you and your families today and in the near future.

The Joint Health Care Advisory Committee is committed to continue to meet and address the healthcare challenges facing our health care plan. We will continue to promote and educate our Members in ways to improve your health and maintain a healthy life style.

Please continue to work safe, stay focused and avoid distractions.

Tazel A Baraise &



Facsimile: 561-624-5072 Web: www.scu4ibew.org